

BULLETIN - 27th September 2024

Dear parents and carers

Our first Local Governing Body meeting of this academic year was held on Thursday evening, as you know we moved across to having one Governing Body for both schools in the Fellowship some years ago. We are very pleased that Joanne McCudden remains as Chair. We would like to thank Rebecca O'Connell, as she steps down from being a Governor, for all the hard work she has put into the role over the past few years. We currently have two Governor vacancies. One is for a Parent Governor and one for someone from our wider school community. We will be sending out more details soon but if you would like to know more about these volunteer roles please speak with Mrs Andrews or Mrs Honey. There have been some constitutional changes to the Governing Body, the members and the meetings recently and we hope that these changes ensure that YCST Trustees are able to be more involved in the governance of the Fellowship Schools. There is a recruitment process under way for a new YCST Chair of Trustees, if you know anyone who may be interested in this voluntary position, Mrs Andrews has more information.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey

HARVEST SUPPER

If you haven't already bought your tickets for this fantastic event, please remember to do so as they are selling fast.

Please can we ask for donations for the raffle which will take place at the Harvest Supper.

There will be a donations box in the parent shelter all next week.

Thank you!





SAVE THE DATE!

Wednesday 4th December: Pantomime

Tuesday 10th December: Nativity 2pm

and 5:30pm at All Saints Church

Thursday 12th December: Christmas Extravaganza at All Saints Church 5pm (further details to follow...)

Please take a moment to have a look at this website. Some of our All Saints parents have already signed up to it and there is a particularly good response from Pannal Primary parents.

https://smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk/

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:

Mars Class: Violet for respect

Saturn Class: Isla for kindness and friendship

Jupiter Class: Seb for perseverance

Sun Class: Wilf for respect and positivity

Congratulations to all our certificate winners this week!

Writers of the week:

Hugo M for showing such a positive attitude towards

his writing.

Violet for trying really hard to write her

letters.

Upcoming Events

Friday 11th October: Individual Photographs

Wednesday 16th October: Saturn Class 'Alfresco Learning'

Wednesday 16th October: Mars Class to Born of the Forest

Thursday 17th October: Harvest Supper at All Saints Church 6pm

Monday 21st October and Tuesday 22nd October: Parent Consultations

Tuesday 12th November: Saturn and Jupiter class visit to Magna

Tuesday 19th November: Sun class visit to 'Annie' at St Aidan's

Monday 2nd December: First Lego Church from 3.30pm at All Saints Church.

Refreshments available, all welcome (adults and children)

Tuesday 10th December: Nativity play

Wednesday 11th December: Christmas Extravaganza—change of date!

Thursday 19th December: Christmas Parties

Friday 20th December: Carols around the tree

CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES

Saturn Class: Friday 8th November 3pm

Mars Class: Friday 15th November 3pm

Jupiter Class: Friday 22nd November 3pm

Sun Class: Friday 29th November 3pm

All Saints Church Services

Sunday 6th October—Celtic Worship 11am to 12

noon, refreshments from 10.30am

If you are not receiving email notifications about Church Family Zoom Services and would like to be

email enquiries@allsaintschurchko.org



